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  THE LITTLE LOT NURSERY 
   

June 2025 Newsletter 
Summer Term 2 

 

 
Welcome back after the Whit holiday.  Here’s 
hoping for better weather from now on! 
 
Even though it may be dull when you set off 
for nursery, please don’t forget to put ‘all day’ 
sunscreen on your child before they come to 
us for the day and send in a suitable hat for 
them too. 

 

Events this half term 
Parents Evening 
Don’t forget to put your name down for a 
Parents Evening appointment on Wednesday, 
18 June from 1530 to 1700. 
 
School visits 
For those children starting at Stockton Heath 
Primary School in September, we have been 
having visits from their class teachers who 
have been joining in with our phonics 
sessions.  We will also be taking the children 
into the Foundation Stage classrooms to 
ensure they are familiar with the setting. 
 
End of Term Party 
This will be held on the afternoon of Monday, 
21 July. All children are invited, whether they 
attend on that day or not.  There is no cost for 
this as your voluntary donations go towards it. 
 

Topics this half term 
We are planning to hatch some caterpillar 
eggs later this term and talk about the life 
cycle of butterflies.  We have done this in the 
past and the children really enjoy watching 
the development from caterpillar to beautiful 
butterfly. 

 
Master the Curriculum  
We are looking at the concepts of ‘what 
comes before’ and ‘what comes after’ 
 
We will be also be looking at the following 

sounds this half term: ck, x, sh, th, ng, nk 

 
Little Wandle 
Our books this half term will be Errol’s 
Garden by Gillian Hibbs; I Heard a Bird by 
Rob Ramsden and Bloom by Julia Seal 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Tapestry 
Please don’t forget to check Tapestry 
regularly.  We use it to send information; 
notices; newsletters and 
reminders etc as well as keep 
you up to date with pictures of 
your child in nursery – please 
check it regularly so you don’t 
miss anything! 
 
We will also be posting a link to our Amazon 
Wish List nearer the end of term.  We 
introduced this at the request of parents who 
have wanted to give a gift to the nursery as 
their child moves into school.  You have all 
been so generous in the past and we all 
appreciate the additions to our resources. 
 
Care Sessions  
If you would like your child to attend the 
morning care session and have not booked, 
please knock on the door for access.  This 
session will cost £4, as it is not part of the 
‘core day’. If you wish to use the afternoon 
care session, let us know when you drop your 
child off/email us/phone us. 
 
If you have not booked a Care Session 
please remember that your Childcare 
Agreement states that: “a late collection fee of 
£20 for the first 15 minutes and £10 every five 
minutes thereafter.” 
 
 
 



https://d.docs.live.net/9c5cf22489c82be6/Documents/Administration/Letters/Newsletters/2024-2025 Academic year/Summer Term 2 2025 Newsletter.docx  

 

Holidays  
We close for the summer holiday on Friday, 
25 July and reopen on Tuesday, 2 September 
2025.  Our term time dates for 2025/2026 are 
on our website https://littlelotnursery.co.uk/   
 
This will be our last newsletter this academic 
year and we would like to say goodbye to all 
the children and parents moving onto school.  
We have loved having you here and will miss 
you.  Give us a wave as you go past in 
September! 
 

 

https://littlelotnursery.co.uk/

